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Ohio Department of Health Vaccine Provider Update

The Ohio Department of Health issued a new vaccine provider update on May 24, 2021. This update
can be accessed here.

COVID-19 Vaccine Inspection Guide Update

The Board updated its COVID-19 Vaccine Inspection Guide on May 25, 2021 to reflect updates to
storage temperature requirements. The guide can be accessed here.

REMINDER: Ohio Health Order Guidance for Board of Pharmacy Licensees

On May 17, 2021, the Ohio Department of Health amended its remaining health order to conform to
the new Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidance, which allows those who have
been vaccinated to stop wearing masks. Under the CDC's new guidance, those who have not been
vaccinated should still wear a mask and socially distance. For more information, click here.



https://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/Documents/Pubs/Special/COVID19Resources/Ohio Pandemic Vaccine Provider Updates.pdf
https://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/Documents/Licensing/TDDD/InspectionGuides/COVID-19 Vaccine - Inspection Guide.pdf
https://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/Documents/Pubs/Special/COVID19Resources/Ohio Health Order Guidance for Board of Pharmacy Licensees.pdf

